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Relief from Appendix 4C lodgements

PSRC (ASX:PSZ) advises that the ASX has granted PS&C Ltd relief from the
ongoing obligation to lodge quarterly cash flow statements (Appendix 4C)
effective immediately.

The last report was lodged with the ASX on 29 January 2016. PS&C Ltd will
continue to report half yearly and full year financial statements in
compliance with reporting obligations.
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